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CALL FOR EXAMINERS
TSTA and CTA Examinations – Saturday and Sunday, 9 & 10 of November 2024
 Saturday from 1pm-Sunday 7pm CET in Nivelles, Belgium 
    Collège Sainte Gertrude, 1, Faubourg de Mons, 1400 Nivelles

Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to invite you in Belgium, Nivelles, * for the next EATA exams in French. This is a great opportunity to meet, learn and welcome new colleagues.

We are therefore sending you this call for examiners and are very happy if you make yourself available as examiner and/or observer. Please register by filling in the google form you can find under this link: 				

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfyx1ibevE91_5wfsTvKshoUtstBQTTq6JMGhxZ-5LChKa3Xw/viewform?usp=pp_url

This way we ensure that your information can be processed it in a time-saving manner. Your personal data will be used exclusively for the organization of these exams.

Participation in the briefing meetings that will take place Saturday at 1pm CET is mandatory for examiners, even if you have already attended briefings at other occasions.

We are very grateful for your engagement and look forward to welcoming you in Nivelles.

Many thanks for your support!
Warmly
           Catherine and Béatrice

Catherine Pilet TSTA-P 	         			Béatrice Godlewicz TSTA-C
For  TSTA					            For CTA
           			            ______________________
	*By train 
  Brussels-South station (Eurostar, ICE et Thalys) : 32.5 KM 


*By plane 
  Charleroi Airport : 25 KM 
  Brussels Zaventem  Airport: 40 KM
  Lille Lesquin Airport (FR): 100 KM 
